
From: Darcy Mooney
To: Phaedra Turner; Derek Sutherland; Tom Hansen; Cathy Semchuk
Subject: Fwd: Follow Up: October 18th Newsome Creek Erosion Community Stakeholder’s meeting
Date: Friday, October 19, 2018 12:29:29 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.htm

238916 Letter to Director Demenok re Newsome Creek Area C CSRD.pdf
ATT00002.htm

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Schell, Steve E FLNR:EX" <Steve.Schell@gov.bc.ca>
Date: October 19, 2018 at 9:57:22 AM PDT
To: "Darcy Mooney (dmooney@csrd.bc.ca)" <dmooney@csrd.bc.ca>
Cc: "Cocker, Peter TRAN:EX" <Peter.Cocker@gov.bc.ca>, "Prendergast, Peter L
EMBC:EX" <Peter.Prendergast@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Follow Up: October 18th Newsome Creek Erosion Community
Stakeholder’s meeting

Hi Darcy,
 
As a follow-up to last night’s Newsome Creek Erosion Community Stakeholder’s
meeting in Sorrento,  I have followed up with a request from Nancy Costerton
(Sorrento Centre) to locate information regarding the 2009 Notch Hill wildfire salvage
logging.  I have requested that the Okanagan Shuswap Natural Resource District
provide me with any information they have, and will provide Nancy and you with a
copy upon receipt.
 
In terms of the question regarding flood mitigation funding support, please see
attached letter dated June 1, 2018 that was sent to Director Paul Demenok outlining
potential funding options available, that may also assist in addressing some of the
Westrek September 2018 Technical Memorandum regarding monitoring results and
summary recommendations – Newsome Creek Erosion below Highway 1.
 
Please also confirm if you need assistance with the Section 11 application process for
instream works,  if the CSRD is going to apply on behalf of all the effected citizens as
suggested last night.
 
Feel free to contact me if have you any questions.
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Steve Schell, RPF



Senior Project Manager, Regional Operations | South Area



Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations & Rural Development



441 Columbia Street, Kamloops BC (V2C-2T3)



Office: 250-828-4124|Cell: 250-319-6531















    



 






























